
 

Multi-Agency 

 ‘E-safety Essentials’ training 
Overview 

A journey into the online world which our young people navigate every day. 

During this half day session, you will learn about online risks, how to respond 

to incidents, where to find resources and how to encourage young people to 

be safe online. 

Who should attend?  Staff from all agencies who work with children, young 

people and families in a professional capacity 

Course content:  

• Personal Information and protecting yourself 
• Digital Footprint and the future 
• Spotting the signs of grooming 
• How and when to report incidents 
• Understanding social media 
• Exploring gender, sexuality, and identity online 
• Setting Boundaries 
• Online teen trends 

 
Places are on a first come first served basis.  To request a place please email 
Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk with the following information: 
 

• Preferred date 

• Name of delegate 

• Job title 

• Agency 

• Team based with 

Dates Time Places Available  

Friday 17th November 2023  10am – 12 noon 
 

40 

Friday 19th January 2024 10am – 12 noon 
 

40 

mailto:Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk


• Full address where based with contact telephone number 

• Email address 

• Name of manager 
 

The training will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive a 
calendar invite which will include the link. 
 
CHARGING POLICY 

From 1st April 2023 the SSCP has reintroduced the non-attendance charging 

policy.  Agencies will be charged for staff who fail to attend if we are not 

informed of cancellation at least 5 working days before the session.  This 

includes participants who join the session late which may result in attendance 

not being recorded.  The charge for non-attendance or late arrival with be £50.  

 


